
CPI is preparing to launch its first program at the beginning of the 2025 
liturgical year – a commentary series on the Sunday Gospel called 
Within the Word. 

The Gospel commentaries are for the benefit of preachers and 
parishioners alike … anyone seeking a deeper understanding of and 
connection to Scripture. 

WRITERS NEEDED! 
Within the Word needs contributors– both scholarly and personal – 
from writers willing to share their insight and understanding on what 
the Sunday Scriptures mean and how they are meaningful. 

Are you open to ... 

+ sharing how God’s Word speaks to you on a personal level?
+ explaining how the ancient text tells the story of God’s Good News?
+ contextualizing the divine Word in way that believers can make it
their own today?

If so, let us know!  preaching@scs.edu. 

 ~ Fr. Thomas Dailey, OSFS

    DETAILS … 

+ Each Sunday’s Gospel reading
will feature two brief
commentaries ... one from the
pulpit (meaning of text), and one
from the pew (relevancy of text).

+ Gospel commentaries are brief
and easy to read ... only 250 to
300 words each.

+ Writers receive $100 for each
accepted submission.

+ Weekly newsletters, with
inspiring artwork, will be
distributed beginning on
December 1, 2024. (see
newsletter sample).

+ For further details, visit the CPI
website.

mailto:preaching@scs.edu
https://www.scs.edu/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Mark-10-46-52.pdf
https://www.scs.edu/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Mark-10-46-52.pdf
https://www.scs.edu/preaching/programs/commentary/
https://www.scs.edu/preaching/programs/commentary/



